
Good morning, 
 
It has come to my attention that Reptilia/Animal Control By-Law is on the agenda for the CPSC 
meeting on November 29th. I would like to make a delegation on this topic on behalf of World 
Animal Protection. Kindly let me know if any other information is required to make the 
delegation. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Michèle Hamers 
MSc, MRSB, EurProBiol 
Wildlife Campaign Manager 
World Animal Protection 
90 Eglinton Avenue East, Suite 960 
Toronto, ON, M4P 2Y3 
T:   +1 416 369 0044 x 115 
M:  +1 647 447 1864 
TF: +1 800 363 9772 
Pronouns: she/her 
 


